
 
 
 
 
600 East Canal Street, 19th Floor 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 
  
DominionEnergy.com 
 
 
Dear Neighbor:  
 
Dominion Energy is pleased to inform you that we are seeking to construct and operate a 
solar power project within our Brookneal service area in Campbell County. The solar array 
will require local approval through Campbell County and state approval through the 
Virginia State Corporation Commission.   
 
The Bluegrass Solar project is an example of Dominion Energy’s commitment to provide 
reliable, affordable and increasingly clean energy that powers our customers every day. 

The solar facility will generate 3 MW of carbon-free energy, serving approximately ~750 
homes at peak output. Located on a modest 60-acres, the project will support the 
company’s continued goal of providing sustainable and reliable energy to customers.  

Once we receive the necessary approvals, we anticipate that construction will begin in 
2027 and the project would become operational by the end of 2027 or early 2028. 

Dominion Energy is committed to keeping the community informed of the Bluegrass Solar 
project as it progresses. To that end, the Company is hosting an open house to offer the 
community an opportunity to collect information, ask questions, and give feedback. The 
open house will be hosted at Gladys Ruritan Community Center, on Thursday, October 9th. 
Dominion Energy representatives will be present between 6-8 PM for the local community 
to ask questions of the experts. 
   
Dominion Energy looks forward to working with the Campbell County and the neighbors of 
the Bluegrass Solar project. Please contact George.T.Jamerson@dominionenergy.com or 
804-987-6762 to address any questions, comments, or concerns.   
 
 
Sincerely, 
  
 
 
 
George T. Jamerson, Jr.  
External Affairs Representative 
Enclosure 


